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Pearl River Community College is very pleased to share with others our experience with
Scott M. Favre, Public Adjuster, LLC. In the aftermath of Hurricane Katrina, we
employed Scott Favre as our public adjuster. We found his background and experience in
construction, and his knowledge and understanding of the insurance industry to be
instrumental in our claim resolution. One other facet of his service involved the project
management aspect of our repair and renovation efforts. Scott and his staff, particularly
Ray Snapp, were most helpful in overseeing all details of the repair and renovation of our
damaged facilities. Their detailed work in documenting these efforts has proven to be an
invaluable service when negotiating with not only our insurance company, but FEMA as
well. As we face the possibility of arbitration with FEMA, we have the utmost confidence
in the outcome due to the professional groundwork established by Scott Favre over the
past four years.
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